
President’s Report to College Council 

April 21, 2017 

Enrollment:   

The April 19, 2017 report from Institutional Research shows enrollment at BC for summer 

2017 is 6.7% lower than the same time last summer although there is a growth of 11.5% of 

active sections.  Fall 2017 also shows a decline of 9.4% compared to the same time last fall 

and the number of sections have grown by 7.5%.  The district wide numbers show a similar 

trend.  A preliminary analysis suggests that there might be a few anomalies with the time of 

spring break.  So the report next week could be a better leading indicator than this week. 

 

 

President’s whereabouts: 

April 10, 2017: Presented Guided Pathways to Glendale Community College 

April 12, 2017: Plenary at the CIO Conference in San Francisco 

April 18, 2017: Testifying at the Assembly Budget Committee Hearing 

Dates you might be interested in: 

April 28, 2017: College Promise announcement 
May 12, 2017: 8:00 a.m. Closing Day 
May 12, 2017, 7:00 p.m. Graduation  
May 15, 26, 17, 18, 2017 – Summer Institute I 
August 15, 26, 2017 – Summer Institute II 
August 17, 2017 – Opening Day 
 


